"Welcomes" continued...

"Hoşgeldin"lere devam

Dear colleagues and Turkderm readers,

The second issue of 2017 continues with more welcomes. Beginning with this issue, I am proud to announce the support of several distinguished colleagues from around the world who have agreed to serve on our editorial board. We are deeply honored by their collaboration which is a first in Turkish dermatology and will do our utmost to maintain their scientific trust in Türkderm. So a very hearty welcome to you all our new international editorial members: **Hoşgeldiniz! Welcome! Wilkommen! Velkominn! Fàilte! Bem-vindo! Välkommen! Dobrodošel! Welkommen!**

I firmly believe that the new online version of our journal in English, "Turkderm English" will greatly benefit from our international editorial board and thus will soon take its place among global dermatological publications. Welcome our global readers and contributors!

Also in this issue our readers will find the first manuscript of our new section titled "Tips for Interventional Dermatology". Hopefully the picture enriched text will provide you with tips useful for everyday dermatological practice.

Good reading!

Prof. Ekin Şavk Editor